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NEIGHBORHOOD CRIME WATCH 

“Video Surveillance Registration Form” 

 

The Woodcliff Lake Police Department is committed to our partnership with business owners, 

as well as our residents.  Many business owners and residents currently operate surveillance 

systems on their properties.  As a crime occurs nearby, or on the property, they are not 

always aware that their system may have captured valuable information and/or footage that 

could potentially assist in solving a crime.  In turn, the police are also not aware who may 

have this potentially vital information.  This program allows police to map out businesses and 

residences that have active video surveillance systems, and who to contact if they needed to 

view it.   

 

The Woodcliff Lake Police Department is asking business owners and residents, to voluntarily 

register their privately owned surveillance systems.  As the police respond to a criminal 

incident in your neighborhood, the information and/or footage could assist in the 

apprehension and prosecution of those involved.  The Woodcliff Lake Police simply compile a 

data base and map the results for crime solving situations.  They do not monitor or control 

any registered cameras.   

 

After registering your surveillance system, you could possibly be contacted by this agency if 

an incident occurs in you vicinity.  Officers/Detectives would then request to view your 

privately owned video system.  Contact would be made via telephone or email and during 

reasonable hours of the day.   

 

Information provided to the Woodcliff Lake Police Department regarding your registration 

form and your camera system is for official police use only.  Your personal information is 

confidential and NOT for public dissemination. 

 

   Sgt. Dennis DeAngelis #421      Sgt. Craig DeGeorge #419 

ddeangelis@wclpd.com    cdegeorge@wclpd.com 

mailto:ddeangelis@wclpd.com
mailto:cdegeorge@wclpd.com

